
 

 

Covid-19 Safety Protocols 
 

Cerebral Palsy of Westchester is committed to doing everything possible to provide a safe and healthy 

environment for all at its upcoming Harvest Moonlight Soiree on Thursday, October 21 at Crawford Park 

Mansion in Rye Brook. We have limited the number of guests to allow for easy social distancing. 

Consistent with CDC and New York State Department of Health guidelines, fully vaccinated guests are 

not required to wear face coverings inside the mansion. However, guests who are not fully vaccinated 

against COVID-19 must continue to wear a face covering over their nose and mouth when indoors, 

except when actively eating or drinking. Anyone who wishes to wear a mask, for any reason, inside or 

outside, should do so. 

All catering staff will be wearing face coverings; this includes during food preparation and while serving 

guests. Hand sanitizing stations will be conveniently placed throughout the mansion, and face coverings 

will be available upon request. Weather permitting, the mansion doors and large windows will be open 

facing the front and side patios, allowing for the circulation of fresh air and movement of guests 

between the indoor and outdoor spaces. This will allow for enhanced social distancing to take place. 

Please stay home if you have tested positive for COVID-19, are waiting for COVID-19 test results, have 

COVID-19 symptoms, or if you have had close contact with a person who has tested positive for or who 

has symptoms of COVID-19. In any of the above situations, please contact us to request a refund for 

your ticket(s). 

Our neighbors at Crawford Park have provided an absolutely beautiful setting for our evening’s event. 

We have missed seeing everyone and are so looking forward to mingling with friends and meeting new 

folks. Thank you in advance for your cooperation and support of CPW! 
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